
January 28, 2019 
 

Restart of production at Gunma Manufacturing Division 
 
 
Today, Subaru Corporation has restarted production at its Gunma manufacturing plant that had been suspended 
since the evening of January 16, 2019.* 
 
Subaru restarted operations at the Gunma plant as countermeasure parts for electric power steering units for 
Forester, Impreza, and Subaru XV models have now become available. 
Production of other models has also been resumed. 
 
Impact on Subaru’s consolidated financial performance is currently under study. Subaru will make further 
announcement if deemed necessary. 
 
 
* News release dated January 23, 2019 regarding the production halt: 
https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2019_01_23_6786/ 
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